
Groupcall Message Sent Home – 20th June 2023 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

Due to the newly published national strike days, we will close the school on 
Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July - apart from the following year group:  

Wednesday 5th July - Year 9 East wing - to sit their Core exams 

Friday 7th July - Year 9 West wing - to sit their Core exams  

The expectation is that, unless illness prevents it, all Year 9 students will attend 
on their given day (depending on which wing they are in) to sit these important 
end of Key Stage 3 exams. 

All other year groups will have work set for them on our Go4Schools platform.  

Year 9 parents - please look out for more details about their exams over the 
coming days and also refer to the information Mr Knowles sent out two weeks 
ago about the Year 9 exams. 

Thank you 

Mrs Nicholls 

 


